
 
Minutes of Committee Meeting on 4

th
 March 2008 

 

Present: - Troy Barker, Martin Phillips, Jason Morris, Mandi Byrne, Steven Lelew, 

Louise Smith 

Apologies: - Craig Harrop, Hazel Grady, Tina Kirby 

 

Presentation 

Parklands on 6
th
 April 2008, Sunday afternoon 2-5, we are doing the presentation of 

the trophies on the stage. Attention all Coaches, Troy needs a list of player’s names to 

be put on the trophies. BEFORE Friday the 21
st
 of March from each age group. 

 

AGM 

Will be at the Benbow on the 7
th
 April 7.30 p.m in the back room 

PLEASE NOTE the posts of ALL Committee members and Team Representatives are 

up for election, any person wishing to put themselves up for election please do so in 

writing to Troy Barker before Monday 31
st
 March 2008. 

 

Tournament/Gala 

Tournament will take place Sunday 6
th 
July and the under 6’s will put one team in the 

Gala day and one team into the Tournament. The Coaches are to invite teams to 

participate in the tournament; we have got Liability insurance sorted out for the day. 

If anyone knows anybody who wishes to put their sponsorship into the Tournament 

program please let any of the Committee members know. 

 

Sign 

We will be arranging to meet with the council to share the cost of the two signs. 

 

Coach/s – Parent/s 

PLEASE remember that all coaches are doing what they are doing VOLUNTARY.   

If it wasn’t for coaches there wouldn’t be teams playing football, they try to do their 

best for the team not individuals. If any parent thinks or can do a better job than the 

coach please come forward and do the Level 1 coaching course, first aid, child 

protection and a CRB check, if interested please contact Troy. 

 

Courses 

We are looking for volunteers to go on a REFEERES course especially anyone from 

the U10’s, if you are interested please contact Troy. 

 

 

 



 
Pitches 

All coaches will be given a site map of the pitches on Hills Lane to which pitch 

belongs to their age group “IF” all age groups play at home at the same time. If not all 

teams are at home then teams can play on pitches which are available/spare. 

 

Winter training 

The last date for winter training is U7s, U9s Millennium, U10s on the 14
th
 March, 

U9s Doncaster on the 19
th
 March, and U8s on the 20

th
 March. 

 

Photos for Website 

Can all coaches who haven’t got a team photo ensure that they get their team photo 

for the website done ASAP. 

  

Wine 

Steve Lelew is making enquiries about Red/White wines to be made with a Wheatley 

Wanderers badge logo on the bottles to be used as raffle prizes. 

 

Night out at the dogs 

Troy is looking to arrange a night out at Stainforth Greyhound track. 

  

Next meeting 

25
th
 March 2008, 7.00pm at the Benbow. 


